
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Washington, Cherylcwashington@aging.sc.gov

Date: 6/12/2017 9:34:01 AM
Subject: Re: OHR consultant

Thanks
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Washington, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 8:09:59 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: OHR consultant 
 
Yes, it will retro back to the original date requested.
 

From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2017 5:46 PM
 
To: Washington, Cheryl 
Subject: Re: OHR consultant
 
​Ok. Thanks. I take from that that they'll get paid from 5/17, right?

From: Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2017 2:59 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: OHR consultant 
 
Danny, the consultant has not returned my call. I was just informed that she is out today.
However, we can do an off-cycle payroll per Ruchelle on 6/21 best case scenario still with the effective date of 
5/17/17. It will retro it back.
Thanks!
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